
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   February 8, 2018  
FROM:  Matthew Shuman - FL 1948 
ITEM:   Notices  
SUBJECT: Loss of a past member, friend and CMO for the WPRM 
 
On Monday, February 5, 2018, John V. Buberniak passed away at the age of 52 near his hometown of 
Carbondale Pennsylvania after an 11-day ordeal in ICU at the Geisinger Community Medical center in 
Scranton Pennsylvania were he and his wife Pamela traveled for John’s Mother’s funeral on January 
26th. Many of you will remember him for being the WPRM CMO for several years and getting the WPRM 
many needed batteries for our RAL loco’s. 
 
John was a good friend to many and was a mechanic for the UPRR in Roseville, California.  
 

 
John Buberniak and Matthew Shuman December 2016 in Redding California. 
 
Roseville Sound-off for John on February 6, 2018. (FaceBook link) 
https://www.facebook.com/matthews.shuman/posts/10212494970548402?notif_id=1517976685167831&
notif_t=feedback_reaction_generic&ref=notif  
 
This still brings chills to me. I can only imagine though that Roseville's management is blowing their 
stacks instead and that John is smiling SO BIG watching over that too! lol !!! Good, let them!  
 
Sincerely,   
 
Matthew Shuman - FL 1948  matshuman@aol.com   (530) 604-8006 
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